Town of Canandaigua
Planning Commission

To Whom it May Concern,

1, Patricia TeMilIiger, understand that the owner of 5692 Bunnell Road is requesting a variance to build a
garage addition that would require a side setback of a minimum of 20’ from our adjoining property line.
I do not object to this variance request.

Patricia Terwilliger

~ 5696 Bunnell Rd N S

Canandaigua, NY 14424
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